
IF YOU HESITATED TO OPT YOUR CHILD OUT OF THE ELA TEST BECAUSE YOU 
DIDN’T KNOW YOU COULD OR YOU WERE PERSUADED NOT TO, YOU CAN STILL

REFUSE THE 3RD-8TH GRADE STATE MATH TEST
THE HIGHEST EDUCATION OFFICIALS IN NEW YORK STATE SAY SO!

STILL UNSURE?
• Do you know that some children taking the ELA test in April–maybe even yours?–tested from 8:30 AM until 2:30 PM with

only a brief break to eat lunch at their desks?

• Do you know that some children–maybe even yours?–were still working on the test after dismissal?

• Do you know that children–maybe even yours?–had to struggle with reading passages rated at the high school level?

• Do you know that the problems with computer-based testing were so bad that some children–maybe even yours?–lost their
work or spent hours just trying to log in?

If you think those things aren’t right, don’t wait for the same things to happen with the math test.
(And the complicated computer interface for the math tests add another reason to say No! Enough! 

This is not helping my child be better at math!) 

SENT BY EMAIL APRIL 2019  

EVERYTHING YOU NEED 
TO KNOW TO REFUSE: 

optoutnyc.com
nycoptout@gmail.com
929.341.0212 

JOIN WITH HUNDREDS OF 

THOUSANDS OF NEW YORKERS AND

REFUSE THE MATH TEST! 


